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COMPUTER SYVSTEMS

April 27, 1988

Mr. J. Stacey
Holz Strasse 27d
D 800@ Muenchen 5
WEST GERMANY

Dear Mr. Stacey,

Attached is a copy of the response sent to you on 3-
12-88. Apparently you did not receive it and I am sending
another copy. It fully answers your inquiries.

As you did not receive the letter, I am sending another
tar floppy of a more recent vmunix for the software problem
experienced with the tape drive. I reiterate that the tape
drive itself was fully tested prior to ship and you are
experiencing a reported and corrected software problem. I
am sending a updated vmunix as a courtesy.

Signed,

Lynne G. Messner
General Manager

Attachments: Letter of 3-12-88, tar floppy of vmunix
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